
 

 

Workplace Safety Committee 

 

July 18, 2017 

District Service Center 

               8:00 a.m. 

Minutes 
 

 

 

 

EMPLOYER MEMBER   EMPLOYEE MEMBER 
 

     x  Charles Greevy     x Linda LaCoe    ab Eve Ellen Brown 

     x  Brian Bubb __x_  Tammy Yaggi _ab _Mike Knight 

__ x__ Glenn Drick  __x _  Richard Thomas _ x__Sue Forester  

     x  Dan Egly, Chairperson     x  Brett Leinbach                        (Rec. Secretary) 

 

I. Welcome-District Service Center-Mr. Egly welcomed all members. 

 

II. Minutes-June 13, 2017 

Motion:     Greevy                                      Second:    Drick 

Yes:  All 

No:  None 

Absent:  Brown, Knight 

Result: Passed 
 

III. Occupational Injuries-No injuries to report. Maintenance personnel are following safety 

procedures. 

 

IV. Classroom Safety-Committee discussed personal furniture in classroom. Providing two or 

 three stepped ladders for safe reaching for all buildings.  Step ladders are now available in  

            all schools.  Requests should be emailed to Brian Bubb.  

 

V. Bus Garage Renovation-Doors should be on this week. Discussion on how to prevent  

 football players from walking and driving through gate as renovations progress. 

 

VI. Back to School-Staff returns to buildings on August 16, 2017.  Teachers should read  

 all emails from safety committee concerning small and large safety hazards. 

 

VII.       School Police Officer Update-Annual report to township was presented several weeks 

  ago by our safety personnel. 

 

VIII.      For the Good of the Order-Nothing to report. 

 

IX.  Next Meeting-August 8, 2017 @ 8:00 a.m. at DSC 

 

X.  Adjournment-@ 8:30 Motion by Leinbach, Seconded by Drick 


